
 

 

 

        

 

 

 

Newsletter 

News from Mr Edwards-Grundy 

This week, every class has been electing children to be part of the School Council and the Eco-council.  

Teachers have reported the high quality of the speeches that your children have prepared.  Next week, I 

will be introducing the new councils to you and sharing some of the things that they hope to address in 

the coming year. 

Last week, in Collective Worship, Miss Main was helping the children think about good stewardship of 

the earth.  Whilst it is important that the children do not feel the weight of responsibility in relation to 

big global concerns, we do want to help them think about the things that they can do to make a 

difference.  Next week, we will be continuing to think about how the small changes we can all make will 

add up to make a big difference. 

As we head towards the UN Climate Conference, we will be helping the children think more about how 

they can care for God’s world.  For each of us, there are things we can do to be better stewards of the 

world that we live in and to make it a better place for us all. 

This week we have continued to have further positive Covid-19 cases in school.  Almost all of the cases 

are in Years 4, 5 and 6; a number of staff are also affected. If your child has any symptoms of the virus, 

please do take them for a PCR test.  Continuing to take regular Lateral Flow Tests will also help protect 

us all.  This weekend we have asked an external company to carry out some deep cleaning of the areas 

of our school where we have had the most cases. 

Thank you for continuing to support us as we manage the challenges of this term under the new Covid-

19 guidance.   

It was a great joy to be able to give out Values Certificates in Collective Worship last week.  Your 

children demonstrate the Values that are at the heart of our school in their work, their relationships 

and their actions – they are a credit to you. 

Loving, learning and flourishing in community 



 

    

 

News from around the school 

The children in Year 3 have started the year learning about the children’s author, Roald Dahl and 

reading his book, ‘The Enormous Crocodile’.   The children have been using adjectives, powerful verbs 

and similes to describe the animal characters in the book. It is wonderful to see their creative writing on 

display in their middle area.  Can you guess which animal each child is writing about? 



     

  


